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Joe:
 
I have attached an exhibit for the proposed Walnut Grove High School Sidewalk Improvements
project.  The project would include minor grading, approximately 1,480 feet of new 5’ wide
concrete sidewalk, new 8’ wide crosswalks at both school entrances, cleanup and grassing.
 
I consulted with Peachstate Construction, and anticipated project costs would likely be
$75,000 based on current market conditions.
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Jimmy Parker, PE
Executive Vice President

Office: 770.338.8172
Cell:  404.790.9000 
www.ppi.us
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